Randolph-Macon Academy Alumni Association Board of Directors Meeting 26 June 2021 Videoconference via Zoom

Officers Present:

Bo Snitchler '06, President Andrew Pfister '08, Co-Secretary/Treasurer Scarlett Kibler '89, Immediate Past President

Directors Present:

Conroy Wilson '68 Shelly Kats '93

Academy Staff Present:

Jenny Walton, Alumni Engagement Coordinator

The Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Alumni Association of Randolph-Macon Academy was held on Saturday, the Twenty-Sixth of June Two-Thousand-Twenty-One, via Videoconference, due to pandemic conditions caused by COVID-19. The President being in the Chair, and the Secretary being present, the meeting was called to order at Thirty-three minutes past noon.

The President welcomed those present and wished them well. His report noted optimism about being able to meet in-person again soon and noted that this meeting would largely focus on plans for Homecoming.

No Minutes were available from the previous meeting at the time of this meeting. The decision was made to email the minutes out for review and approval later.

The Academy's Alumni Engagement Coordinator gave the report on Updates from the Academy, noting that Giving to the Annual Fund had surpassed one million dollars for the first time ever, lead by active involvement from the Parents Association. Giving Day drew twenty-seven first time donors for a total of two hundred fifty-nine donors raising over two-hundred thousand dollars.

The Immediate Past President gave the report of the Nominating Committee with the recommendation of swapping the current chair and vice chair positions, all others to remain the same. Looking at two or more new members for this fall.

The meeting was adjourned at twenty-eight minutes part one in the afternoon.